
 

WHO CAN PARTICIPATE IN THE FULTON COUNTY FIDDLERS? 

 Any Fulton County high school student who is interested in learning new, exciting styles of 

fiddling and alternative music.   

 8th graders can join by recommendation of their current orchestra director . 

 Home-schooled students who are currently studying with a private instructor. 

***If your school has an orchestra, band, chorus, or AP Theory, you MUST be currently enrolled and in 

good standing with your music department to participate.*** 

 

 


